
Appointment to Board of Ocean Park Corporation  
**********************************************  

     The Government today (December 19) announced the re-appointment of Ms 
Shirley Chan Suk-ling as a member of the Board of the Ocean Park Corporation (OPC) 
for a period of two years from January 1, 2009 to December 31, 2010.   
 
     “We are grateful to the members of the board for their continued support.  With 
their dedication and professional expertise, Ocean Park will continue to develop into a 
world-class marine-themed attraction,” a government spokesman said.  
 
     The OPC is a statutory body established under the Ocean Park Corporation 
Ordinance to manage Ocean Park as a public recreational and educational park.  
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